
“Arriving at an acceptance of one's mortality is a process, not an epiphany.” ~ Dr. Atul Gawande 

 

This event is a program of Hospice Volunteers of Hancock County 
In partnership with:   
                                   Parker Ridge, Blue Hill Memorial Hospital, Healthy Peninsula.   

                                                Our gratitude to these community partners! 

       Monday, March 20 

          3:00 - 5:00 p.m.   

    Parker Ridge, Blue Hill 

Check out this  

Great Program 

Atul  Gawande, MD, MPH 
Professor, Department of Health Policy and Management 
Harvard School of Public Health 

Harvard Medical School 

 

 

Dr. Atul Gawande is a surgeon, writer and public health researcher at Brigham and Women’s Hospital and is a pro-

fessor at both Harvard School of Public Health and Harvard Medical School.  Dr. Gawande has been a writer for The 

New Yorker magazine and the New York Times.  He was a finalist for the National Book Award in 2002, and the     

recipient of several awards and fellowships.  His book Being Mortal has received international acclaim.    

BEING MORTAL: 
Medicine and What Matters in the End 


